
MONT VERNON PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC NOTICE

You are hereby notified that the Mont Vernon Planning Board will hold 
a public hearing on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 to discuss proposed 
amendments to the existing Driveway Regulations. The zoom meeting 
is scheduled to begin at 7:00pm. The public is invited to attend.


